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Welcome back! We are delighted to welcome all children back into the classroom. We hope 

that you have enjoyed a wonderful Easter break and are excited for the term. 

Welcome back

In Year 1, the children will be using a 

variety of books including; Sharing a Shell 

and Letters to a Monster. We will be using 

these books to transcribe and compose 

different sentence structures. We will focus 

on verbs, adjectives and nouns making up a 

sentence. 

Homework and Home Reading 

Just a reminder, children are expected to 

read 3x per week and have this signed off 

in their reading record by an adult.

Homework and home reading books will 

be sent home on a Friday and need to be 

returned the following Wednesday to allow 

time for them to be checked and changed.

For science, we are going to focus on 

naming and labelling parts of a flowering 

plant. The children will also be planting 

their own seeds and observing changes 

over time.

Science 

In maths, we will be learning how to 

measure length and capacity. The children 

will also be introduced to the concept of 

multiplication and division by counting 

objects in 2's, 5's and 10's as well as 

sharing amounts equally.

Maths  

Thank you for the wonderful decorated 

eggs. The creativity shown was amazing 

and we thoroughly enjoyed looking at 

them and celebrating them. 

Decorated Egg Competition  

In history, the children will be finding out 

about the lives of Neil Armstrong and 

Mary Anning. We will be finding out all 

about their adventures into space and the 

discovery of the ‘Ichthyosaurus’.

In art we will be studying sculptures and 

materials. Children will study the artwork 

of Andy Goldsworthy.

Foundation subjects

Thank you for continued support - we really appreciate your communication and engagement 

with school. 

Year 1 Team   

Thank You 

Sewerby Hall 

We are planning a visit to Sewerby Hall – 

Class 1 – 11th June 

Classes 2 & 3 – 18th June 
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